
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Motor Vehicles, will hold a public hearing
for the purpose of considering the amendment of administrative rules 4501:1-19, 4501:1-
21, and 4501:1-35, and adopting administrative rule 4501:1-37. The purpose of the rule
amendments and adoption is to comply with Senate Bill 184, 124th General Assembly,
requiring that driver s licenses and identification cards issued to temporary residents who
are not citizens of the United States be designated nonrenewable  and expire when the
holder s legal residency documents expire or after four years, whichever is sooner.

The hearing will be held on Wednesday, October 16, 2002, at 1:30 p.m., in Room 109,
Shipley Ohio Department of Public Safety Building, 1970 West Broad Street, Columbus,
Ohio.

Any person may attend in person or through counsel and may give written or oral
testimony.  In addition, the Bureau of Motor Vehicles will accept written comments
received at the address below prior to the date of the hearing.

Copies of the proposed rules are available without charge. Requests for a copy of the
proposed rules or comments on them should be submitted to: Office of Legal Counsel,
Department of Public Safety, 1970 West Broad Street, Suite 531, P.O. Box 182081,
Columbus, OH 43218-2081. Telephone: (614) 466-7014. Email: jguldin@dps.state.oh.us.


